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Dear students of the Faculty of Mechanical Engineering, 
 
again a week with a postponed info mail, but that has good reasons, because I had to 
wait for an important incoming information. 

The question had already been raised several times: "What about the Mechanical 
Engineering Learning Room?". I had already announced that it would be up and 
running again this week. Now it's for sure: tomorrow evening, the Mechanical 
Engineering Learning Room in the Matrix at https://matrix.tu-
dresden.de/#/room/#Maschinenwesen-Lernraum-MW:tu-dresden.de  

Apart from that, just a brief mention for the PO transfer: we are almost finished with the 
planning and should be able to come next week with the corresponding info mail. So 
please be patient.  

And finally, the voting topics:  

• University elections, those who have not yet requested their postal voting 
documents must now collect them themselves! The request itself can be made 
via the TUD's self-service portal at https://selfservice.zih.tu-
dresden.de/l/index.php/briefwahlunterlagen. Please make sure you go to the 
polls - the 50% should work - or ;-)!  

• And the second ballot that is still going on: The vote for the e-learning jewels of 
the TU Dresden, which is still possible until the end of November at 
https://tud.link/99om. You can easily do that, if you are logged in at Opal anyway! 
It would be nice if we could place the mechanical engineering there. 

And finally, as always, the note: If you have any questions or concerns in the entire 
Corona situation with regard to teaching, please send them to kummerkasten-mw@tu-
dresden.de, using your TUD mail address without exception (in contrast to the normal 
use of the Kummerkasten). 

So much for today. 

Stay healthy! 

Stefan Odenbach  

Dresden, 25. November 2020 
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